
 

 

 

June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As your child will be moving to Year 3 in September, they will no longer be entitled to a 

Universal Free School Meal.  Should you wish your child to continue accessing school meals, you 

will need to pay for these and in order to do so you will need to open a parent pay account for 

your child, (if you do not already have one).   If you wish to open an account please complete 

the slip below and return it to the office, an Account Activation letter will then be raised for you. 

If you believe your child may be entitled to Free School meals in September you need to request 

a Free School Meal Application for from the office and return this directly to Borough, as 

detailed on the form, before the end of term. 

Yours faithfully 
Goldington Green Academy 
 
 
 
 
Mrs P Gilbert 
Business Manager 
 

 
Childs Name   …………………………………………………………… Current Class   ………………………………. 
 
Please issue a Parent Pay Account Activation letter for the above child. 
 
 
Signed  …………………………………………………………………….. Date  ……………………………..……………… 


